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Diary Dates 

  
Breakfast Club Mon, Thurs & Friday: 8:40am ï 8:55am 
Centacare Playgroup Wednesday:  9:00am ï10:45am 

 Week 4  

Friday 13 August  

ð Room 7/8 Assembly  ð (TBC 

due to Covid Restrictions )   

 

Week 5  

Wednesday 18 August  

ð Year 6/7 Camp   

 

Week 6   

Monday 23 August  

ð Pupil Free Day  

 

Friday 27 August  

ð Book Week As sembly  

 

Week 8  

Friday 10 September  

ð Maths Afternoon  

 

Welcome back to Term 2! After a somewhat delayed start 

due to the lockdown, it is great to have the students back at 

school. I would like to start by thanking all the  parents and 

caregivers  for the work you did to assist your children 

during lockdown. The online lessons were generally well 

attended as was the communication and check ins from 

students and parents. It certainly made the process  easier 

to follow up.   

I would also like to give much credit to our amazing teachers 

who took on the remote learning so enthusiastically, 

particularly as much of it was learning on the go and trying 

new things for the first time. Like me, I am sure you are 

very appreciative of their dedication.  

Thank you to all our Support Staff who volunteered to come 

in and supervise, help around the school and do whatever was 

asked. We truly have an amazing  team.  

Whilst back at school, there are still restrictions we need 

to abide by, which will be changing on a week ly, or possibly 

daily, basis! We will be updating parents as best possible 

through our Facebook page and letters via email. Any major 

changes or impact to student learning and  you will be 

notified by text.  

For this reason, i t is important your phone numbe r and email 

are up to date in our system.  

Apart from large gatherings, assemblies, sports events, 

excursions and events that require travel, it will be business 

as usual at school. Students will have full access to the 

curriculum and be expected to put 10 0% into their learning. 

We are looking forward to getting back to  many of the 

programs we had that connected and engaged you as parents 

and caregivers with our school.  

If parents choose to keep their children home, teachers 

have prepared work packs for th em to continue their 

learning from home, but please be aware these packs will 

contain fairly generic material as the core learning program 

will be delivered at school.  
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  Staffing News  

At the end of last term we  farewelled our Business 

Manager, Gail Thompson, who has taken on a new 

position outside the department.  We welcome our new 

Business Manager, Olu Lande. Please feel free to say 

hello when you are in the front office and make him 

feel welcome.  

This term w e welcome Rayanne Creer and Sarah Harrap 

who will be undergoing their student teacher 

placements with us  over the next 4 weeks and Lance 

Pedlow who will begin in week 3 .  

Ms Creer in Room 4 with Ms OõConnor and Ms Harrap in 

Room 8 with Ms Carpenter. We hop e they enjoy their 

time at North.  

 

Pyjama day  

Friday of Term 2 week 9 was Pyjama day, thank you to 

Meg Malseed for organising this day. We were able to 

raise $287 to donate to the Asthma foundation.  

   

Market day  

The end of last term was very  memorable. Well done to 

all the students who ran their stalls and a big thanks to  

Ms Christian  for organising and  Ms Ross, Ms OõNeil and 

Ms Jenkin for supporting . It was a great day and every 

one had so much fun in preparing their stalls and making 

purchases.  I thi nk we need to reconsider the sponge 

throw as an event in the future,  

especially when I am the  

target! Some of the money  

raised gets donated to the  

Royal Flying Doctor Service  

whilst other funds go  to wards the 6/7 school camp, 

which will be in Robe  later  t his term.   

 

NAIDOC Week Assembly  

It was great to see so many friends and families at the 

last Assembly, to celebrate NAIDOC week. Thanks to 

Ms Stapleton, Adam and the team for putting together 

a great assembly. NAIDOC Week is a time in which we  

celebrate indigenous history and culture, and most 

important the role Indigenous Australians have in 

shaping our nation.   

 I hope every enjoyed the activities and their kangaroo 

sausage.   

 

Principal  

Paul Harmer  

 

 

With COVID res trictions now in place, 

parents/caregivers are encouraged not  to  be 

onsite unless:  

 

         Drop off  to the class room door in the 

morning. Parents are not to enter the 

classroom buildings.  

 

        Accessing the office  - Masks MUST 

be worn by all adults who come INSIDE Front 

Office.  

 

       Picking children up from cl assrooms 

after the school bell -  Please wait outside the 

school gate for your child.  

 

  PRIMARY school 

Students are NOT required to wear masks.  

 

 Thank you in advance, if we keep getting 

this right, the restrictions wonõt last forever.  
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Please use the QR when entering the site. 
All adults (including staff and parents) entering the site must 
check-in by scanning the QR code or completing the paper 
recording log template. 
Children and students (including adult students) do not 
need to check-in. Their attendance is recorded in EDSAS, 
EYS, EMS etc and can be easily made available to SA 
Health for contact tracing purposes. 

 

 
   Governing Council  School Fees and School Card  

Reminder that School Fees are now OVER DUE 
 
 School Card can be applied for online or see Olu in the 
Front Office if you would like a paper copy or have any 
questions. The School Card Scheme offers financial 
assistance with school fees (materials and services charges) 
for students attending government schools in that year.  
Eligibility for school card assistance is dependent upon the 
combined family gross income for the 2019-2020 financial 

year being within school card income limits. 

The next Governing Council Meeting will be in Term 3 date 
To Be Announced 
 
It is not too late to join us and contribute to decision making 
in the areas which can affect your childôs learning and the 
student body.  
 
 No experience required. If you are interested in the school 
and improving your childôs education two mornings a term, 
please see Paul for more information.  
 

North Heroes  

Over the last week, our North heroes have been supporting our school communityõs vulnerable families.  

With the support  and generous donation by food bank, heroes like Meg, Ms Ryan and Jason have loaded up 

the school bus with range of different essentials and have been delivering food bundles to families during 

the recent lock -down.  

Of course none of this could have been done without t he amazing efforts of Ms Badenoch and donations 

by Foodbank. The North community would like to thank Foodbank for empowering our heroes to support 

our families.  

 

QR Code Reminder  


